
  

 

 
Client Services/Advisory Committee 

Wednesday, July 25, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Assembly Room – Section A 

Committee Members:  Staff: 

Victor Guzman, Chair  

  Preeti Subramaniam 

Mary Soldato 

Shannon Hines 

Daniel Clancy 

Herminio Escalante 

 

David Grisey 

Jenny Needham 

Sheila James 

Julie Lopez 

Ardena Bartlett 

Lucina Galarza 

Laura Palma 

Elisa Herzog 

 

 

AGENDA 

•   Call to Order – Director Victor Guzman (6:00 – 6:05) 

- Approve Minutes of June 27, 2018 Meeting   

• Public Comment (6:05 – 6:10) 

• Client Advocate – Elisa Herzog (6:10 – 6:15) 

 

• Action Item: None   

 

 

 

Committee Follow-up – Future Training Topics   (6:15 – 6:30) 

+           Victor Guzman, Chairperson and Lucina Galarza, Associate Executive Director 

           - Review of Training Topics for 2018 as follows: 

• July 2018 – Early Start and Lanterman Intake  

• August 2018 – Early Intervention Services 

• September 2018 – Family Services  

 
                              

SPECIAL PRESENTATION –  Early Start and Lanterman Intake (SGPRC Staff) 

                                                           

 

Caseload Ratio 

Self Determination Advisory Committee Meetings & Updates 

SDP Waiver application was approved by CMS on June 6, 2018 .  Selection of 

participants will occur on October 1, 2018.  Names to be submitted to DDS no later than 

September 17, 2018.  The following is the scheduled informational/pre-enrollment 

training:      



• July 19, 2018 – at 10:00 am at SGPRC ( provided in English) .  

• The next Advisory meeting is scheduled for  August 14, 2018 at 6 pm. 

Future meetings will be held every second Tuesday of the month at 6 pm     

(unless cancelled by Committee). Please visit SGPRC website for details.  

 

 

Fairview DC: We continue to have two individuals left to place, but the plan is to have 

them both moved before the end of the calendar year.   

 

Person Centered Thinking –  We are also discussing changes to our IPP to make it more 

person- centered.  At our all-staff meetings SCs share stories of the benefits of using PCT 

tools  with individuals and families. 

   

  
 


